Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0266 PHONE LOG 2010-04-28
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 4/28/2010 11:31 AM

End: Wed 4/28/2010 11:31 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Bob Foss of CRA. Delaying submittal of Sensitive Receptor Survey Report to May 14, 2010. They found
0.22 feet of product in well MW-2 after bailing. Fingerprinting showed the gasoline to be weakly modified to
unmodified. No source of fresh gasoline is known; fuel not in upgradient well. Apartment building with a basement is
located at 315 15th which is same as 1445 Harrison. They are proposing to install a well across street from MW-2 to
assess potential basement receptor at 1445 Harrison.



